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The Senate Review Committee was empowered through Senate resolution S23-123 
approved November 6, 2023. The Committee is required to report on a regular basis. 

The Committee sent the survey described in our report #1 to Senate committees 
to determine the extent to which the work and membership of Senate committees aligns 
with the terms of reference of the committees and how the work and membership of 
the committees might change to enable them to be more effective in the work they do. As of 
June 20, 2024, we have received responses from most of the Senate committees; we 
anticipate the balance will respond by month’s end. 

We will analyze the responses over the Summer and plan to make a presentation to Senate 
in September. We also wish to seek Senate’s input at the September meeting on a variety of 
issues to help guide our approach to these issues. 
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